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March 17th Public Golf Committee Meeting Cancelled

[Duluth, MN] The Tuesday, March 17, 2020, Public Golf Committee meeting has been canceled due to COVID-19 social
distancing precautions. The April meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 21. The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division
will provide an update on the status of the next meeting closer to that date.

Thank you for your understanding during this particularly unprecedented time.
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